JAMES NOBLE, 1922 - 1972

Special to the Indianapolis News

PERU, Ind. Services for James Noble, 50, Peru High School music director, will be tomorrow at 4
p.m. in the First Baptist Church.

Noble, a graduate of Jordan College of Music in Indianapolis died yesterday (September 20,
1972).

He taught at Otterbein High School before coming to Peru 25 years ago.

Noble organized the band for Peru’s Circus City Festival and conducted the Civic Band in the
1960’s.

Survivors include wife, Jacquelyn; sons Timothy and Erid; mother Mrs. Lilliam Wallis of
Indianapolis.

Jim was a highly respected band director who often instructed at the Ball State and Indiana
University Summer Music Camps.



